
TOWN OF EDSON  
PUBLIC NOTICE  

PROPOSED BYLAW 

 NO. 2213  

 

PROPOSED ROAD CLOSURE 
 

Pursuant to the provisions of the Municipal Government Act NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of 
Council’s intention to pass a Bylaw to close the following portion of road and create title for the 
purpose of sale of that portion to the adjacent property owner. 
 

To close that portion of the road which lies between the south boundary of the Edson 
Airport and the north boundary of Glenwood Drive and the east boundary of Plan 012 
3338, Block 5, Lot 6 and the west boundary of Plan 932 2591, Block 4, Lot 1A and Plan 
5756 HW, Block 4 Pt., Lot EH; and south boundary of the Edson Airport and the south & 
east boundary of Plan 782 2738, Bock 10, Lot ER2 and the northerly 34.79m of the west-
erly boundary of Plan 5756 HW, Block 4 Pt., Lot EH. 
ALL THAT PORTION OF LANE WITHIN SAID BLOCK  
EXCEPTING THEREOUT ALL MINES AND MINERALS  
 

Copies of the Bylaw may be inspected by the public from 8:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. Monday to 

Friday, at the Edson Civic Building (605—50th Street).  Any person(s) who claim that their land 
will be injuriously affected by the passing of said Bylaw is requested to file their claim or 
petition with the Director of Planning, on or before  April 12, 2018.   
A Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, April 17, 2018 at 7:30 P.M. in the Council Chambers 
of the Edson Civic Building, (605—50th Street), 
at which time Council will hear  
representations from any  
person, or group of persons, or  
persons action on their behalf,  
who claim to be 

affected by the proposed bylaw.  
 

Ann Dechambeau, CLGM 

Director of Planning  
Town of Edson  
P.O. Box 6300,  
Edson, AB T7E 1T7 

Phone:  (780) 723-4402  
Fax:  (780) 723-3508 

Email:  annd@edson.ca 


